
	

	
	
                                                                                                                       
                                                                            
                                                 LETTER OF SUPPORT 
 

 
                                                                                                  Friday 24th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Scott 
 
On behalf of Botus Fleming Parish Council, I just wanted to send you and the members 
of the Tamar Toll Action Group this short letter. 
 
As a result of your request we discussed our support of the Tamar Toll Action Group.  
 
On Wednesday 22nd February 2023 at our public meeting the Parish Council 
unanimously voted to support your group and their endeavours. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
 
 
David James Edwards 
Chair 
Botus Fleming Parish Council 
 
dave.edwards@botusfleming.org.uk 
 


